
Report from the www.nuf.nu webmaster 
 

The undersigned has been webmaster of NUF.nu since the congress in 2007 – where the web address was 

the former scaur.org and content was slightly different than the present. 

Aside from changing the domain title, there has been 3 major redesigns of the website in this period. 

Moreover, websites in general have gone from very static through very dynamic and to more basic – with 

most communication through SoMe – in this period. SoMe for the NUF organization has so far been out of 

the scope for the webmaster per se and has been managed individually through the NUF Facebook-profile 

etc. 

The time has now come for the webmaster for the last 15 years to resign and give this important task to a 

new candidate which hopefully can give the current design a very appropriate new beginning      

Jørgen Bjerggaard Jensen, Webmaster 
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